Central Institute For Proficiency in English Language

(CIPEL)
1234 Sec-1
Rohtak (Haryana) - 124001, India.
Contact no. 0-98120-82290 (M)

Ref No. GTS-11/2017-18 Date: 22/11/17

Mr./Ms. Surajit Chatterjee,
Principal,

Bal Bharati Public School, Jharli
Distt./City : Jhajjar

State : Haryana

CIPEL acknowledges with tremendous appreciations the efforts put in by your
innovative self to motivate the students of your prestigious institution for CIPEL -
“GATEWAY TO SUCCESS TEST” during current year. Your participation in this
test indicates your forward looking approach to academics. Your initiative speaks
volumes of your vision and keen desire to see your students scaling great heights. It
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also refiects your flair for the academic excellence.

The performance in this test is a pre-curser to the child’s final performance in these
subjects. These students are well equipped with the timely feed back and can
reinforce their efforts to better their score in the various competitive examinations
which he/she has to undergo during the coming years.

We are grateful to you for giving a chance to your students to participate in this
highly competitive test creating a quest for MORE AND MORE in young minds.

Once again we appreciate your sincere efforts to motivate the students of your
institution for participation in this highly competitive and brain storming examination.

With Regards

PROJECT DIRECTOR
CIPEL




Central Institute For Proficiency in English Language

(CIPEL)
1234 Sec-1
Rohtak (Haryana) - 124001, India.
Contact no. 0-98120-82290 (M)

Ref No. GTS-11/2017-18 Date: 22/11/17

Mr./Ms. Kapila Rekhi,

Faculty,

Bal Bharati Public School, Jharli
Distt./City : Jhajjar

State : Haryana

CIPEL acknowledges with tremendous appreciations the efforts put in by your
innovative self to motivate the students of your prestigious institution for CIPEL -
«GATEWAY TO SUCCESS TEST” during current year. Your participation in this
test indicates your forward looking approach to academics. Your initiative speaks
volumes of your vision and keen desire to see your students scaling great heights. It

also refiects your flair for the academic excellence.

The performance in this test is a pre-curser to the child’s final performance in these
subjects. These students are well equipped with the timely feed back and can
reinforce their efforts to better their score in the various competitive examinations
which he/she has to undergo during the coming years.

We are grateful to you for giving a chance to your students to participate in this
highly competitive test creating a quest for MORE AND MORE in young minds.

Once again we appreciate your sincere efforts to motivate the students of your
institution for participation in this highly competitive and brain storming examination.

With Regards

PROJECT DIRECTOR
CIPEL




